
MPLA stuff: 
 
Working on contacting lapsed members to inquire about renewing MPLA 
 
I had lunch with the NLA vice president to talk about why membership is MPLA was so 
important. I plan to offer a presentation at the NLA conference on MPLA membership and 
activities. 
 
Continuing to work with the NLA board to create a joint membership category for state and 
regional membership. 
 
Nebraska stuff: 
 
We just signed a memo of Understanding for a joint conference with Iowa Library Association in 
2019. This will be the first joint conference with Iowa.  
 
Rebecca McCorkindale at the Gretna Library has designed graphics for the Libraries are for 
Everyone campaign specific to Nebraska. Her graphics AND translations into a multitude of 
languages are all available with a creative commons license. The graphics and the translations 
can be found here: ​https://hafuboti.com/2017/02/02/libraries-are-for-everyone/ 
 
If there is a language your library serves that isn’t represented yet, she is very interested in 
getting those created. Please reach out to her if you need a translation added to her list. She 
could also be convinced to make logos like this for other states. Nebraska has them in seven 
colors. ​http://www.nebraskalibraries.org/page/NLAFE  
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